
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON PROPOSAL TO CREATE CITY OF ROSENBERG, TEXAS, 

REINVESTMENT ZONE NO. 20 
 
 

 Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Rosenberg, Texas, will 
hold a public hearing on Tuesday, February 5, 2019, at 6:30 p.m., in the Council Chamber, 
City Hall, 2110 4th Street, Rosenberg, Texas, regarding a proposal to adopt an ordinance 
creating Reinvestment Zone No. 20.  Said Reinvestment Zone No. 20 is proposed to 
include a tract of land containing 141.713 acres, more or less, in the City of Rosenberg, 
more specifically described as follows: 
 
BEING A 141.713 ACRE TRACT OF LAND SITUATED PARTIALLY IN THE R.T. 
CARROLL SURVEY, ABSTRACT NUMBER 544 AND PARTIALLY IN THE G.D. 
TARLTON SURVEY, ABSTRACT NUMBER 698, FORT BEND COUNTY, TEXAS. 

 
 Pursuant to the terms of such proposed ordinance, improvements constructed, 
erected, or placed on the property within such proposed Reinvestment Zone No. 20 will 
be eligible to receive commercial-industrial tax abatement.  All persons desiring to 
address City Council regarding the adoption of such proposed ordinance creating 
Reinvestment Zone No. 20 will be given the opportunity to do so.  The City Council will, 
in addition, receive written comments if timely filed with the City Secretary prior to 
commencement of the public hearing. 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
 
 
Bret Gardella 
Economic Development Director 
City of Rosenberg 
Telephone:  832-595-3330 


